
As part of their “transformation” of ESIA, the Liberal government has expanded the wage exemption to allow 

clients to keep more of the money they earn before seeing a reduction in their income assistance.  

However, EI benefits and self-employment income continue to be clawed back at 100%. 

We, the undersigned, call on the provincial government to immediately address this differential treatment 

of income by changing ESIA policy so that all employment related income, including earnings from self-

employment and EI, be treated the same as employment income from other sources. 
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